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The earth celebrates the birth of a baby.From dazzling gemstones to sparkling crystals to
molten lava, this brilliantly illustrated book introduces children to the exciting world of
rocks and minerals, including both the building blocks and the bling. This level two reader,
written in easy-to-grasp text, will help cultivate the geologists of tomorrow! This highinterest, educationally vetted series of beginning readers features the magnificent images of
National Geographic, accompanied by texts written by experienced, skilled children's book
authors. The inside back cover of the paperback edition is an interactive feature based upon
the book. Level 1 books reinforce the content of the book with a kinesthetic learning
activity. In Level 2 books readers complete a Cloze letter, or fun fill-in, with vocabulary
words. Releases simultaneously in Reinforced Library Binding: 978-1-4263-1039-3 ,
$13.90/$15.95 Can National Geographic supports K-12 educators with ELA Common Core Resources.
Visit www.natgeoed.org/commoncore for more information. From the Trade Paperback
edition.Sylvia is shocked and confused when she is asked to be one of the first black
students to attend Central High School, which is scheduled to be integrated in the fall of
1957, whether people like it or not. Before Sylvia makes her final decision, smoldering
racial tension in the town ignites into flame. When the smoke clears, she sees clearly that
nothing is going to stop the change from coming. It is up to her generation to make it
happen, in as many different ways as there are colors in the world.Winner of the ALA Coretta
Scott King–John Steptoe New Talent Award, The Rock and the River was described in a Booklist
starred review as a “taut, eloquent first novel [that] will make readers feel what it was
like to be young, black, and militant.” The Time: 1968 The Place: Chicago For thirteen-yearold Sam it’s not easy being the son of known civil rights activist Roland Childs. Especially
when his older (and best friend), Stick, begins to drift away from him for no apparent
reason. And then it happens: Sam finds something that changes everything forever. Sam has
always had faith in his father, but when he finds literature about the Black Panthers under
Stick’s bed, he’s not sure who to believe: his father or his best friend. Suddenly, nothing
feels certain anymore. Sam wants to believe that his father is right: You can effect change
without using violence. But as time goes on, Sam grows weary of standing by and watching as
his friends and family suffer at the hands of racism in their own community. Sam beings to
explore the Panthers with Stick, but soon he’s involved in something far more serious—and
more dangerous—than he could have ever predicted. Sam is faced with a difficult decision.
Will he follow his father or his brother? His mind or his heart? The rock or the river?A
lighthearted nonfiction picture book about the formation and history of the Earth--told from
the perspective of the Earth itself! "Hi, I’m Earth! But you can call me Planet Awesome."
Prepare to learn all about Earth from the point-of-view of Earth herself! In this funny yet
informative book, filled to the brim with kid-friendly facts, readers will discover key
moments in Earth’s life, from her childhood more than four billion years ago all the way up
to present day. Beloved children's book author Stacy McAnulty helps Earth tell her story, and
award-winning illustrator David Litchfield brings the words to life. The book includes back
matter with even more interesting tidbits. This title has Common Core connections.Morning
Girl, who loves the day, and her younger brother Star Boy, who loves the night, take turns
describing their life on an island in pre-Columbian America; in Morning Girl's last
narrative, she witnesses the arrival of the first Europeans to her world.1. Mapping Earth's
Surface 2. Weathering and Soil Formation 3. Erosion and Deposition 4. A Trip Through Geologic
TimeThe Grand Canyon is one of the most striking geographical features on Earth. Every year,
millions of tourists flock to the Grand Canyon to witness its majesty in person. How exactly
was this masterpiece of nature created? With this informative book, readers will learn about
how the mighty Colorado River carved the Grand Canyon. They'll be able to closely study the
mile-high walls and layered rocks that reveal the geological history of this national
treasure. With breathtaking photographs and fascinating fact boxes, this illuminating text
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weaves awe-inspiring material with curricular concepts and will hold readers' attention.1.
Plate Tectonics 2. Earthquakes 3. Volcanoes 4. Minerals 5. RocksHolly Keller has created
vivacious new paintings for this favorite Let's-Read-and-Find-Out Science title about
geology. Readers follow two enthusiastic rock hounds around the globe as they add to their
collection. Along the way they will learn how sedimentary, metamorphic, and igneous rocks are
formed. From the Egyptian pyramids to Roman roads, from the diamond ring on your finger to
the pebbles under your feet'rocks are everywhere! This nonfiction picture book is an
excellent choice to share during homeschooling, in particular for children ages 4 to 6. It’s
a fun way to learn to read and as a supplement for activity books for children. This is a
Level 2 Let’s-Read-and-Find-Out Science title, which means the book explores more challenging
concepts for children in the primary grades and supports the Common Core Learning Standards,
Next Generation Science Standards, and the Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (STEM)
standards. Let’s-Read-and-Find-Out is the winner of the American Association for the
Advancement of Science/Subaru Science Books & Films Prize for Outstanding Science Series.When
Davey Martin's family moves to Mars, he discovers that there's nothing to do--at least until
he and his robot dog Polaris learn to seize the spirit of adventure. It's not until they've
zipped around the planet on his flying scooter--climbing Martian "trees," digging up
"fossils," dancing in Martian rain dances--that they discover a treasure that finally piques
Davey's interest--a source of water on the red planet! Chris Gall's new picture book plays on
the themes (and ironies) of a complaint parents have heard from their children a thousand
times: "There's nothing to do!" The book also offers a deeper lesson to our stationary,
convenience-driven society: If you're creative and look carefully, you'll be amazed at what
you find!Understanding Geology through Maps guides young professional geologists and students
alike in understanding and interpreting the world’s dynamic and varying geological landscapes
through the liberal use of visual aids including figures, maps, and diagrams. This highly
visual reference introduces the skills of interpreting a geological map and relating it to
the morphology of the most important types of geological structure. Thoroughly revised, and
with more international examples, it is ideal for use by students with a minimum of tutorial
supervision. Maps of geological structures provide all of the realism of a survey map without
the huge amount of data often present, so readers can develop or hone their skills without
becoming overwhelmed or confused. In particular, emphasis is placed throughout on developing
the skill of three-dimensional visualization so important to geologists. Authored by a master
geologist with more than 40 years of experience in research and instruction Features more
than 130 figures, diagrams, and illustrations—many in full color—to highlight major themes
and aid in the retention of key concepts Leads to a broad understanding of Earth’s geology
through the use of real and theoretical map Exercises conclude each chapter, making it an
ideal tool for self-guided and quick studyAdriana Ocampo grew up in Buenos Aires, Argentina,
dreaming about exploring planets. She never doubted that all her dreams would come true
someday. How did Adriana land a job with NASA, the U.S. space agency, while still in her
teens? How did a robot parked on Mars make her fall in love with rocks and instantly decide
to become a planetary geologist? Adriana's imagination and can-do attitude have led her to a
life of science adventures. Adriana helped find the missing Crater of Doom, a hole blasted
out of Earth by a killer space rock 65 million years ago, when the dinosaurs died out. Now
she's searching the world for the stuff that came from that crater. Between rock digs she
explores other planets through the electronic eyes of NASA's robotic spacecraft. How did an
imaginative young girl with a dream of space exploration become a planetary geologist? Author
Lorraine Jean Hopping makes the woman and her science come to life on every page, delighting
readers of all ages.Explore Rocks and Minerals! offers kids ages 6–9 a fascinating
introduction to geology. It investigates the geological forces that create and transform
rocks, outlining the life cycle of igneous, sedimentary, and metamorphic rocks, and what they
can tell us about the earth. It also explores fossils, and how they come to exist and are
discovered. Explore Rocks and Minerals! includes 20 hands-on activities to bring learning to
life. Kids create their own crystals, sculpt edible models of the planet, and bake volcanic
meringue cookies. These easy-to- follow activities require minimal adult supervision and use
common household products. By combining an interactive component with jokes, fun facts, and
cartoons, Explore Rocks and Minerals! provides a fun, accessible introduction to
geology.Learn how minerals form in rocks and how minerals become gems with this informative
STEAM reader! Created in partnership with the Smithsonian Institution, this book builds
students' literacy skills while fostering curiosity, creativity, and innovation through realworld examples. Features include: A hands-on STEAM challenge guides students through each
step of the engineering design process and is ideal for makerspace activities; Content that
highlights every component of STEAM: science, technology, engineering, the arts, and
mathematics; Dynamic images and text features enhance the reading experience and build visual
literacy; Make career connections with career advice from Smithsonian employees working in
STEAM fields. This 6-Pack includes six copies of this title and a lesson plan that
specifically supports guided reading instruction.Get ready to get your hands dirty with
Metamorphic Rocks. With its reader-friendly and interactive approach, this title covers key
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curriculum Earth science topics in an engaging way. This title explores the natural
processes, how geologists study metamorphic rocks, and how metamorphic rocks relate to the
reader's daily life. Aligned to Common Core Standards and correlated to state standards. Core
Library is an imprint of Abdo Publishing Company.It’s Christmastime in 1946, and all Addie
wants is a pair of cowboy boots and a Christmas tree Ten-year-old Addie lives in Clear River,
Nebraska, population fifteen hundred, with her stoic but loving father and quirky
grandmother. Carla Mae is her neighbor and best friend in the fifth grade. Carla Mae’s house
is different than Addie’s—she has five siblings and another on the way, while Addie is an
only child. It’s the week before Christmas, and shopping lists are at the front of the girls’
minds. Addie’s house doesn’t have a tree—her dad says they are a waste of money, and they’ll
be opening presents at Uncle Will’s anyway. Uncle Will has a tree, but to Addie, it doesn’t
feel like Christmas without a tree of their own. Then she comes up with the perfect plan.
Will it make this the best Christmas they’ve ever had, or will her father never forgive
her?Guided Reading: Determine Importance for third and fourth grades features 36 readers—six
sets of two each for below-, on-, and above-level student readers. Filled with compelling
photos and charts, this nonfiction resource features informational text about bees, robots,
and more. Guided Reading: Determine Importance provides you with a comprehensive reading
program. Perfect for differentiated reading, each teaching resource for reading comprehension
includes: -discussion guides -prompts to encourage students to work with the text and text
features -leveled readers with intriguing topics -graphic organizers and an observation sheet
Separated into three readability levels, informational readers capture students’ attention
with graphic charts, captivating photos, and more. Students are encouraged to apply guided
reading strategies to the text and complete writing prompts to show comprehension. Available
for grades 1–6, the 12-book Ready to Go: Guided Reading series makes guided reading
organization easy with an all-in-one set. Each of these 80-page reading comprehension
resource books feature three reproducible pages, six discussion guides, and 36 readers. Each
grade span includes four books, focusing on the following comprehension strategies: -Analyze
-Determine Importance -Synthesize -Visualize These Lexile (R) leveled readers contain short
nonfiction texts and text features such as photographs, charts, maps, and vocabulary boxes to
keep students engaged.This book introduces readers to what rocks are and how they form. Realworld examples bring to life igneous, sedimentary, and metamorphic rock. Full-color
photographs, a diagram of the rock cycle, a geology-themed project, a table of contents, fun
facts, infographics, sidebars, and an index are also included.Fountas & Pinnell take you
through every aspect of leveled books from how to select and use them for different
instructional purposes to prototype descriptions for fiction and nonfiction books at each
level.Everybody needs a rock -- at least that's the way this particular rock hound feels
about it in presenting her own highly individualistic rules for finding just the right rock
for you.This full-color Student Guided Practice Book has been created specifically to support
a fifth grade reading level and includes reading passages, comprehension activities, writing
activities, and daily comprehension review.This innovative series of 74 books, arranged in
curriculum strands, combines sound literacy learning with the world of factual information.
Seventeen Overview Big Books introduce the strands and model important aspects of nonfiction,
including the use of diagrams, tables, and web pages, with superb photographs and
illustrations and comprehensive teacher's notes. The 57 Topic Books each offer an in-depth
look at one of the topics introduced in the big book, are leveled for guided and independent
reading and content study, and include key nonfiction text features such as picture
glossaries, tables of contents, and indices.Explains what geology is, shows how the Earth
itself and rocks change, and looks at how geologists study the polar regions and outer
space.Explains what hydrology is, shows the impact of water on human history, and looks at
water's role in climate, the water cycle, and the role of hydrology in the contemporary
world.Scientific understanding of fluid flow in rock fractures--a process underlying
contemporary earth science problems from the search for petroleum to the controversy over
nuclear waste storage--has grown significantly in the past 20 years. This volume presents a
comprehensive report on the state of the field, with an interdisciplinary viewpoint, case
studies of fracture sites, illustrations, conclusions, and research recommendations. The book
addresses these questions: How can fractures that are significant hydraulic conductors be
identified, located, and characterized? How do flow and transport occur in fracture systems?
How can changes in fracture systems be predicted and controlled? Among other topics, the
committee provides a geomechanical understanding of fracture formation, reviews methods for
detecting subsurface fractures, and looks at the use of hydraulic and tracer tests to
investigate fluid flow. The volume examines the state of conceptual and mathematical
modeling, and it provides a useful framework for understanding the complexity of fracture
changes that occur during fluid pumping and other engineering practices. With a practical and
multidisciplinary outlook, this volume will be welcomed by geologists, petroleum geologists,
geoengineers, geophysicists, hydrologists, researchers, educators and students in these
fields, and public officials involved in geological projects.Looks at how fossils are formed,
what we can learn about ancient life from them, and how fossils are found and dated.When
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Carlos and his classmates challenge another third-grade class to a science contest, the
entire class must learn all about magnetism in order to win.1. Characteristics of Waves 2.
Sound 3. The Electromagnetic Spectrum 4. LightCelebrates the variety of rocks that can be
found, including skipping rocks, chalk rocks, and splashing rocks.Presents general
information about paleontologists, what they learn about prehistoric animals and vegetation
by studying them.This book explains everything about volcanoes, from the life of a volcano,
to plate tectonics, to lava formations, to nearby civilizations. Fact boxes and diagrams
showcase amazing details, while a glossary, index, and discussion questions aid in reading
comprehension. Grade: 4 Subject: Earth Science Genre: Informational Text Comprehension
Skill/Strategy: Comprehend/Take Notes Diagnostic Reading Assessment (DRA/EDL): 40 Guided
Reading Level: R Lexile Level: 800L DK's iOpeners equip K-6 students with the skills and
strategies they need to access and comprehend nonfiction so that they are not only learning
to read but reading to learn. The combination of high-interest content and eye-popping
photography of iOpeners brings science and social studies topics to life, raises student
achievement in reading, and boosts standardized test scores.New York Times Bestseller! 5
Starred Reviews! "Will have listeners in stitches." —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) "Purely
absurd, sidesplitting humor." —Booklist (starred review) "Demands bombastic, full-volume
performances." —Publishers Weekly (starred review) "Perfect for a guffawing share with
younger sibs or buddy read." —BCCB (starred review) "The sort of story that makes children
love to read." —School Library Journal (starred review) From acclaimed, bestselling creators
Drew Daywalt, author of The Day the Crayons Quit and The Day the Crayons Came Home, and Adam
Rex, author-illustrator of Frankenstein Makes a Sandwich, comes a laugh-out-loud hilarious
picture book about the epic tale of the classic game Rock, Paper, Scissors. "I couldn’t stop
laughing while reading this aloud to a group of kids," commented the founder of
Bookopolis.com, Kari Ness Riedel.Dexter knows everything there is to know about kindergarten
and is not at all scared about his first day there, but his stuffed dog, Buster, is very
nervous. Reprint.While some scientists look to the stars, others look at the ground.
Geologists are scientists who study the rocks under our feet, the soil in our gardens, and
the many processes that make Earth continuously shape and reshape itself, such as weathering
and erosion. This appealing book focuses on the different kinds of geologists and the
significant work they do. It also describes the rock cycle, plate tectonics, and some other
important earth-science concepts that will inspire readers to consider a career in
geology.Today many school students are shielded from one of the most important concepts in
modern science: evolution. In engaging and conversational style, Teaching About Evolution and
the Nature of Science provides a well-structured framework for understanding and teaching
evolution. Written for teachers, parents, and community officials as well as scientists and
educators, this book describes how evolution reveals both the great diversity and similarity
among the Earth's organisms; it explores how scientists approach the question of evolution;
and it illustrates the nature of science as a way of knowing about the natural world. In
addition, the book provides answers to frequently asked questions to help readers understand
many of the issues and misconceptions about evolution. The book includes sample activities
for teaching about evolution and the nature of science. For example, the book includes
activities that investigate fossil footprints and population growth that teachers of science
can use to introduce principles of evolution. Background information, materials, and step-bystep presentations are provided for each activity. In addition, this volume: Presents the
evidence for evolution, including how evolution can be observed today. Explains the nature of
science through a variety of examples. Describes how science differs from other human
endeavors and why evolution is one of the best avenues for helping students understand this
distinction. Answers frequently asked questions about evolution. Teaching About Evolution and
the Nature of Science builds on the 1996 National Science Education Standards released by the
National Research Council--and offers detailed guidance on how to evaluate and choose
instructional materials that support the standards. Comprehensive and practical, this book
brings one of today's educational challenges into focus in a balanced and reasoned
discussion. It will be of special interest to teachers of science, school administrators, and
interested members of the community."Earth Science opens with the Big Bang and then
introduces basic plate tectonics, so students immediately experience the "action" of the
Earth as a system. Learning objectives are identified at the beginning of each chapter and
assessed at the end through questions that range from simple review to thought-provoking
applications. Additionally, every chapter contains "How Can I Explain" features, which
provide simple, hands-on projects that illustrate a key concept. The text's narrative art
program explains earth science concepts by breaking down processes into a series of steps.
Brief annotations embedded throughout the figures explain each phase. Features such as "What
a Scientist Sees," "Science Toolbox," "A Deeper Look," "How Can I Explain," and "Putting
Earth Science to Use," present real-world photos alongside drawings that simplify and amplify
visual information, while "See For Yourself" features identify sample sites in Google Earth.
Throughout, the authors' narrative approach to the content and innovative integration of new
visual and interactive resources guides students to a clearer, more applicable understanding
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of the entire Earth System"--This hands-on content-rich program enables you to lead your
students through explorations of specific concepts within Life, Earth, and Physical
Science.To achieve goals for climate and economic growth, "negative emissions technologies"
(NETs) that remove and sequester carbon dioxide from the air will need to play a significant
role in mitigating climate change. Unlike carbon capture and storage technologies that remove
carbon dioxide emissions directly from large point sources such as coal power plants, NETs
remove carbon dioxide directly from the atmosphere or enhance natural carbon sinks. Storing
the carbon dioxide from NETs has the same impact on the atmosphere and climate as
simultaneously preventing an equal amount of carbon dioxide from being emitted. Recent
analyses found that deploying NETs may be less expensive and less disruptive than reducing
some emissions, such as a substantial portion of agricultural and land-use emissions and some
transportation emissions. In 2015, the National Academies published Climate Intervention:
Carbon Dioxide Removal and Reliable Sequestration, which described and initially assessed
NETs and sequestration technologies. This report acknowledged the relative paucity of
research on NETs and recommended development of a research agenda that covers all aspects of
NETs from fundamental science to full-scale deployment. To address this need, Negative
Emissions Technologies and Reliable Sequestration: A Research Agenda assesses the benefits,
risks, and "sustainable scale potential" for NETs and sequestration. This report also defines
the essential components of a research and development program, including its estimated costs
and potential impact.
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